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February Volunteer Updates

February Volunteer Hours = 357.25

This is pretty in line with the amount of volunteer hours we see most Februarys. We don’t
usually have a lot of groups in February due to planning around weather, but our “regulars”
such as Arboretum volunteers, LDS Missionaries, Galena Creek Visitor Center hosts, and Lazy 5
Pickleball/Basketball volunteers are reflected in this total.

Keep Truckee Meadows Beautiful came up with a fun concept for volunteering — a Valentine’s
themed event for singles called “Mulch Ado About Nothing”. The event attracted 22
participants and took place at Rancho San Rafael Park. Volunteers spread one and a third
truckloads of Christmas tree mulch to help mitigate weeds. Although we don’t believe any love
connections were made, a great time was had by all.

Upcoming events — We have begun planning for the Keep Truckee Meadow’s Beautiful Great
Community Cleanup happening on Saturday, April 30t from 9am-12pm. Participating Washoe
County Parks include Lockwood Park, Rancho San Rafael Regional Park, North Valley’s Regional
Park, Bartley Ranch Regional Park, Dorostkar Park and Crystal Peak Park. Signups are available
now on ktmb.org.
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